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Dear Families 

I hope you have all had the chance to see the power point presentations and story videos 
the teachers have prepared to say hello and welcome their new classes.  If you haven’t 
yet, they can be found on the school website https://www.fernhillprimary.kite.academy/

children/class-pages/  Miss Askew has posted a special goodbye video for Chestnut class 
and Mrs Ayre has also made a video especially for our Year 6 children moving on to 
senior school which will be loaded onto the gallery section of the website this week.  Year 
6, you’ve been an amazing bunch and we’re going to miss you.  We are looking forward 
to giving you the send off you deserve in the Autumn Term and wish you lots of luck in your 
new schools 
Parents, you should have all received a letter regarding the first week back in September.  
Details can also be found on the second page of this newsletter and copies of the letters 
will be on the school website. The first week back is a transition week giving small groups 
of children the opportunity to spend time with their new teacher.  Friday is a half day for 
all children. 
Finally, I would like to say a huge thank you to all the staff at Fernhill who have pulled 
together this year under the most challenging of circumstances and to our Fernhill families 
for your support.  I am looking forward to continuing the exciting journey our school is on 
in September and can’t wait to welcome all Fernhill children back to school.  We’ve missed 
you!  
Please stay safe over the summer holiday and see you soon. 
Nicky Slater 
Academy Head 

The Kite Family of Schools 
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Our Mission:  Together we inspire a  

lifelong love of learning which enables  

children to achieve more than they ever 

believed possible 

If you feel you may 

need help or assis-

tance from one of our 

Family Support Work-

ers, the Kite Hub or 

access to a Food Bank, 

please call Kite Central 

Office on 01252 

984930  or email      

adminoffice@ fern-

hill.kite.academy 

Internet Safety 

Dear parents,  

Please do not underestimate the importance of internet safety and talking to your 
children to ensure they know how to stay safe online.  There is a lot of information on 

our school website : www.fernhillprimary.kite.academy/children/online-safety/  which can 
be used to help start conversations with your children.  There are also video 

presentations for parents on how to keep your child safe on social media, live gaming 

and live streaming.  

www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/Support-tools/presentations-for-parents/  

Is the material your child is accessing suitable and age appropriate?  Fortnite, for 
example, has  a PEGI rating of 12 years and most social media platforms, including 

TikTok, require users to be at least 13 years old. 

Please also be aware of the length of time your child is spending on the computer. How 
many hours are they spending on line each day?  Do you know who they are talking 

to?  Is the playstation/xbox/laptop in a place where you can easily monitor use?  
Check out Parent Zone for helpful suggestions and activities 

www.parents.parentzone.org.uk/  

Keep the Kettle 

Boiling (summer 

activities) can be 

found on class 

pages on the 

school website 
www.fernhillprimary.kite.ac

ademy/children/summer-

activities-keep-the-kettle-

boiling/  
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Diary 

Tuesday, September 1st—Inset Day—School closed to children 

Wednesday, September 2nd & Thursday, September 3rd: Transition Visits 

Friday, September 4th:  All in 1/2 day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year R: 
Grp A - Wednesday, September 2nd 9.30 to 11.30 
Grp B - Wednesday, September 2nd 12.45 to 2.45 
All in Thursday, 3rd - 9.30 to 11.30 
All in Friday, 4th  - 9.30 to 11.30 

Year 1: 
All in Thursday 3rd, 1.10 to 3.15pm, 
All in Friday September 4th— 8.45 to 1.15pm 

Year 2: 
Last names A to K: Wednesday, September 2nd 10am to 1pm , Friday 4th 8.45 to 1.15pm 
Last names L to Z: Wednesday, September 2nd 12.15pm to 3.15pm (packed lunch needed)  
All in Friday September 4th— 8.45 to 1.15pm 

Year 3: 
Last names A to Ho: Wednesday, September 2nd 8.40 to 3.10pm  
Last names Hu to Z: Thursday, September 3rd 8.40 to 3.10pm  
All in Friday September 4th— 8.40 to 1.10pm 

Year 4: 
Last names A to J: Wednesday, September 2nd 8.40 to 3.10pm  
Last names K to Z: Thursday, September 3rd 8.40 to 3.10pm 
All in Friday September 4th— 8.40 to 1.10pm 

Year 5:  
Last names A to J: Wednesday, September 2nd 8.30 to 3pm 
Last names K to Z: Thursday, September 3rd 8.30 to 3pm  
All in Friday September 4th— 8.30 to 1pm 

Year 6:  
Last names A to M: Wednesday, September 2nd 8.30 to 3pm  
Last names N to Z: Thursday, September 3rd 8.30 to 3pm  
All in Friday September 4th— 8.30 to 1pm 



Summer Reading 

Challenge 

The summer reading 

challenge is always a 

great way to inspire 

your child to read over 

the holiday.  It would 

be great to see Fern-

hill represented in the 

medal board this year! 


